
8. BATHGATE FLOODING ISSUES

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by the Head of Operational Services informing members of flooding
experienced throughout Bathgate on 30 December 2022 and of the work
being carried out to manage flood risk.

It was recommended that the committee notes the report and actions
taken to mitigate flood risk in Bathgate.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.


